
Dear Mr. Lugo, 
 We would like early written consent on the possible participation of Spain 
in the Third Istanbul Biennial. Should you find it of benefit and time saving 
for us to get in contact with your offices in Spain that would organize the 
Spanish exhibition, we would more than glad to do so. I am also curious if they 
would like further inormation on the Biennial. Our telephone and fax numbers are 
listed below. 
 Meanwhile you will find below a recent notice of our deadlines and other 
pertinent information.  


